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[t is with immense pleasure I am writing to congratulate you all on
the 50t Anniversary of the Hong Kong University Alumni Association,
British Colombia.

For the last five decades, the HKUAA British Colombia Chapter has been
a wonderful ambassador for HKU. In building your network of fellow alumni,
you have helped the HKU global community to grow and thrive.

You can be very proud of the work done, whether offering awards for
students joining exchange programme at HKU, or guiding student mentees
as they venture overseas. I am heartened that you will continue to work
ardently to engage more alumni and encourage them to stay connected to their
alma mater.

Once again, congratulations on your Golden Jubilee, and as always, you
have a home at HKU and an alumni community to draw on. I look forward to
meeting and celebrating with you all in the near future.
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